
Westport’s Brownie Girl Scout
Troop 540 offers “Hearts For
Heroes”  project  to  benefit
health  care  workers  and
first-responders
Westport’s Brownie Girl Scout Troop 540 is hosting an online
service project to benefit local heroes during this time of
uncertainty.

As scouts we wanted to do our part to help our community – the
community can help in our efforts by donating boxes of girl
scout cookies to first responders as part of our project.

Hearts for Heroes is a great way for our community to let
health care workers and first responders know we are thinking
of them during this very difficult time.

More information and details on how to donate can be found
online  at:
https://rebeccakrzyszton.wixsite.com/brownietroop540

Thank  you  in  advance  for  sharing  our  service  project  and
helping us make the days ahead a little brighter for those
helping to keep us safe!

Sincerely,
Brownie Girl Scout Troop 540, Westport MA

For  additional  information,  please  e-mail
rebeccakrzyszton@gmail.com
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